
WE ARE TEMPORARILY 
CLOSED DUE TO 

COVID-19.  

WE APOLOGIZE FOR THIS 
INCONVENIENCE AND LOOK FORWARD 
TO HELPING YOU AGAIN SOON.

PLEASE CONTACT ANOTHER 
PHARMACY THAT IS 

CONVENIENT TO YOU 
TO HELP WITH YOUR
 PHARMACY NEEDS.

If you are a methadone or 
suboxone patient,

 please call 

(902)________-______________

to discuss treatment during 
this closure.


